
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

I am currently reading through all the children’s reports and it is lovely to reflect on all their 

achievements this year.  We are particularly enjoying the children’s own reflections on what they feel 

they have achieved, and what they want to get better at.  Reports will be sent home towards the end of 

the penultimate week of term. 

Year 6 had a wonderful time on their PGL trip last week and all the staff commented on what a lovely 

group of children they are.  All the values that they have been taught, both at home and at school, came 

to the fore. My thanks go to Mr Dobson, Mrs Patterson and Mrs Ireland for giving up their week to 

enable the children to partake in their school journey.  

 

  

 
 

Reception had a great time at the newly 

refurbished Tom’s Farm which is part of 

Nightingale School.  Well worth a family 

visit when they next have an open day. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

 

 

July 

11th Singing Project concert, 2.30 –Rec, Y1 and Y2 

12th Year 6 production and disco 5:00pm 

17th Saxophone concert Y4 and Y5 

17th Year 6 Mass 7:00pm 

18th Place2Be coffee morning 

22nd Children’s summer party 

23rd Whole School Mass 10:00 

        2:00pm End of term (12:00 for Year 6) 

 

September 

2nd INSET day 

3rd Children return to school (Y1-Y6) 

 

 

 
Best wishes, 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                 Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                         Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

 We have sold out of caps – new caps can be 

purchased from Uniform 24/7. All children need 

a  named cap in school when it’s sunny. 

You should have received an email this week 

with details about the summer party on 22nd July.  

Children will need a packed lunch on the day, 

and they should bring in clothes  

to get changed into at lunchtime.    

 The teachers for next year will be: 

 

Reception:  Miss Brereton 

Year 1: Mrs Varyawa (Monday – Thursday lunchtime) and Miss Thomson (Thursday afternoon and 

Friday) 

Year 2: Miss Ogilvy 

Year 3: Mrs Kelly 

Year 4: Miss Cowan 

Year 5: Mrs Carter (Monday – Wednesday) and Mrs Patterson (Thursday and Friday) 

Year 6: Mr Dobson 

 

The children will visit their new classes, and meet their new teachers, on 16th July. 

We will be saying goodbye and thank you to Miss Giedroyc who has been working as a TA in Year 5 this 

year.  

Apologies for the confusion about the 

saxophone concert. The concert will take place 

on 17th July at 11:00 

We are very much looking forward to the ‘Angel 

in the Garden’ performance by Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 on Thursday at 2.30. This will take 

place in the playground, weather permitting! 

Parents, please wait at the main playground 

gates for entry, just before the performance is 

due to start.  

 

 


